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BADMINTON 
Badminton season will soon be upon us. Again, this year, there will be an opportunity for our 
Grade 7s to play on a co-ed team. There will be a meeting held for all those interested in 
participating in the upcoming week. Please have your child listen to our school’s announcements 
to learn more about when that will take place. During that meeting, a permission slip will be 
handed out and will outline further information, along with practice and game schedules. The 
season will officially begin when practices and games commence the week of March 2nd. Please 
sign and return the permission form in order for your child to be able to participate. A thank you 
(in advance) to all those parents that volunteer to drive our students to and from games as this 
would not be possible without your help. A big thank-you also to Mr. Somers who will be 
coaching our Gr. 7 boys and girls! 
 
 
SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 
We are very excited to announce that Bayridge School will now be offering School Cash Online, 
which provides you with the convenience of paying online for school items such as field trips, 
club/athletic fees, etc. Some of our classes have now taken this step with their recent field trips. 
Thank you to all the families that have already been able to utilize and participate in the School 
Cash Online program.  
 
We really want to save you time when paying for school expenses, so we can’t wait for you to 
take advantage of this opportunity. School Cash Online is a great way to pay without the need for 
cash or cheques! Please keep an eye out for future field trip notices that include this option and 
see below for more details. 
 
 
COMING UP… 
Wed. Feb. 26:  Pink Shirt Day 
Fri. Mar. 6:  PAC Pop-Up Sale (afterschool) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Online Payment for School Expenses – Now 
Available! 
 

Dear Parents, 
We are very excited to announce that Bayridge School will now be offering School Cash Online, 
which provides you with the convenience of paying online for school items such as field trips, 
club/athletic fees, etc. 
We really want to save you time when paying for school expenses, so we can’t wait for you to 
take advantage of this opportunity. School Cash Online is a great way to pay without the need for 
cash or cheques! 

Which payment methods are accepted? 

Credit Card 
Pay with Visa or MasterCard on School Cash Online by entering your credit card number, CVV 
number (the three digits on the back of your card), card expiry date, and billing information. 

eCheck 
An electronic version of a paper check used to make payments online. Anyone with a checking 
or savings account can pay by eCheck on School Cash Online. 

myWallet 
An online wallet that can be loaded to hold funds and pay for your child’s fees on School Cash 
Online. myWallet also allows you to allocate funds to pay for school fees at a later date.  

 

To Register: 
Step 1: Visit our school website at: 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/bayridge/Pages/default.aspx 
Step 2: Click on the “Parents” tab  “Pay Fees Online” 
Step 3: Click “Register” and follow the prompts (see attached) 
Step 4: After you receive the confirmation email, select the “click here” option, log in and add 
your child(ren) to your household account. 
 
Once you have registered your child(ren), you will be able to see when they have a new item 
posted online for purchase. You also have the option to be notified whenever your child has a 
new school expense due, so you don’t have to worry about missing the deadline. 
  

 Convenient  Safe  Secure 
If you have any questions during the registration process or while shopping online, please select 
the SUPPORT option in the top right hand area of the screen. 
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